
23/08/2020 

MR Monika King 
26 Orara Road ST 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
monikainoz@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I do not think it is an appropriate position of a phone tower. This is public land, it's used by the 
community for recreational purposes. The tower (owned by a private entity) belongs on private 
land in a commercial/industrial zone. Apart from being an eyesore and intrusion,I'm worried 
that allowing this development will create a precedent for more of this type of developments. 

Sent: 23/08/2020 7:04:39 AM
Subject: Online Submission


